1 April 1988

Professor Robert Brooks
Fine Arts Department
Rhodes University
Grahamstown, South Africa

Dear Professor Brooks:
Thank you for your kind letter of March 18.

¥e would be very interested in publishing your article, and will try to publish it in our next
newsletter. Prior to publication we will send you a copy of the newsletter for you to fact-check.

Attached please find a letter of support from SPACES which we hope will aid your efforts to
preserve the 0wl House.

We look forward to hearing from you. Please let us know if we can be of any assistance. | will be
in France from the beginning of April to May. During the interim, you can contact Cynthia
Pansing, should you need any questions answered.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director

encl.



